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Board Meeting 
October 10, 2015 

 

    The meeting was opened by President Klingler at 2:30pm. Those in attendance included; President 

Jim Klingler, Recording Secretary Jim Blauer, Treasurer Arthur Koehler, Daniel Shippey, Richard 

Adams and Kent Gregory. 

   The minutes from the last Board Meeting had been typed up and emailed out by Recording Secretary 

Jim Blauer. Richard Adams moved that we accept them as written. This was seconded and the motion 

passed. 

   A discussion was held on whether we should have a Vet Corps page on our website to note all those 

members who have served our country. It was moved by Dan Shippey that we do this. It was seconded 

by Richard Adams. The Motion passed. 

   The issue of an insurance policy for the chapter was discussed. The State has a policy, but it does not 

cover the chapters. There is both liability and Black Powder Coverage. No action was taken at this time 

on this issue. 

   The issue of the chapter purchasing a wreath for the Wreaths Across America Event in December was 

approved by the chapter and one shall be bought. 

   Dan Shippey spoke about the BSA Arizona Patriotic Camp. Kent mentioned the district Camporees 

and the Scout-o-Rama here in Orange County. These are possible areas where we might have a booth. 

   Chaplain Richard Adams wanted to find out if Jim Quinnelly had received a Quilt from Barbara 

Winkler and Quilts of Valor. Arthur agreed to check and see if Jim has received one. 

   Kent reported that the chapter has received 2 flags from Walter Davis, a Betsy Ross and the Gadsden 

Flag. They came with wooden poles and stands. 

   With no further business to conduct, the meeting was adjourned at 2:56pm.   

 

Respectfully Submitted 

November 14, 2015 

 

James F. Blauer 

Recording Secretary 


